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This is an editorial from the editor of the Bluebonnet Banner... 
  

The Texas elections of the Texas State Association (TSA) of the FCRV are approaching.  
The Nominating Committee was chosen and has sent out numerous solicitations for people 
to run for office.  At this time, no one has stepped forward to run for any of the offices. 
  
Because no one has stepped forward, the Nominating Committee has also contacted 
several people to ask them if they were interested in running for office.  The response has 
been either no response or that they do not want to run for office.  
  
The TSA currently has 2, possibly 3 open positions.  Without leadership to run the TSA, the 
TSA can not exist.  The open positions are Vice President and Secretary.    
  
If you would like to help grow this organization, consider running for an office.  Let the 
president of your chapter know that you are interested and have them submit your name to 
the Nomination Committee.  Elections are to take place in October, with installation of 
officers in November at the Fall Campvention.  Without officers to install, this could be the 
last Texas State Campvention. 
  
Sincerely, 
Dawn Cross 
Editor - Bluebonnet Banner 

 

 


